
 

  

 
Dear ACS Families,  

DEAR PARENTS, 

Together with the Ukrainian World Congress and other 
organizations, we took time to remember the victims of 
the terrible tragedy in the history of the Ukrainian people - 
the Holodomor - the Genocide of 1932-1933.  For 85 days 
before the International Holodomor Memorial Day on 
November 24, 2018, a candle will be lit daily in a different 
part of the world uniting Ukrainians and friends of Ukraine 
in remembrance of the innocent victims of the genocidal 
policy of the Stalin regime, while raising awareness of the 
issues of human rights, respect and tolerance.  Today, 
during our Divine Liturgy our students sang and prayed. 
The eighth graders read the names of the 85 children who 
died and each student placed a single stalk of wheat in 
front of the Blessed Mother.  Special petitions were added 
during the Liturgy and it was a beautiful memorial service.  
Thank you to all the teachers and students who 
participated but especially to Mrs. Hila for organizing this 
event.  
Have a great weekend! 
                           Mrs. Shumny 

 

 

†† Assumption Catholic School  

 

 
[Date] 

 

                           HIGH PRIORITY                                                 
1. MORNING DROP OFF – PLEASE DROP OFF YOUR 

STUDENT ON MEREDITH STREET WHERE THEY WILL 
WALK DOWN THE HILL AND WAIT WITH THEIR 
CLASSMATES.  PLEASE DO NOT DOUBLE PARK ON 

MEREDITH OR JACQUES STREET!  THEY ARE VERY 
BUSY STREETS AND OUR STUDENT’S SAFETY IS OUR 
PRIORITY! 

WHEN IT STARTS TO GET COLD, WE WILL USE THE 
“BINGO DOOR” ENTRANCE (HUGE SUNFLOWERS ON 
THE GLASS DOORS). 

2. The present convent building was built in late 1954 

as a residence for the priest but with time was 
converted into a home for the Missionary Sisters of 
Mother of God who arrived in our parish to serve the 
parish school. The convent has long been in need of 
serious improvements. The general condition of the 
house is marginal, with heating difficulties, old 
kitchen cabinets, aging appliances and a need for 
new flooring and painting. The convent needs 
upgrading to provide a comfortable living space for 
Religious Sisters if they ever come back. We would 
like to collect three - four bids and begin the process 
of selecting the best contractor for the job. After the 
Parish Financial Council selects the best bid, we will 
ask the Bishop to give us permission to go ahead with 
the project. If you know a contractor that would be 
willing to give the Assumption church an estimate for 
the entire scope of work, please ask him to call us at 
732-827-0767 or at Fr. Ivan’s cell 202-368-2408. 

                                                                         IMPORTANT DATES                                                                                                                                  
10/5   ½ FIRST MARKING PERIOD–PROGRESS REPORTS                                

10/8   NO CLASSES COLUMBUS DAY                                       

10/10  BAKE SALE – SPONSORED BY 7TH GRADE $.50     

10/18  PAINT & SIP EVENT $25 A TICKET AT OFFICE 

10/19  FIELD TRIP – GRADE 3-8                                  

***10/22 - /10/25 SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR ***   

10/23   $3 DRESS DOWN                                                   

10/25  BASKETBALL STARTS, FSA MEETING 7PM          

10/29  FSA BAZAAR PLANNING MEETING                                          

10/31  12:30 DISMISSAL ACS FUN RUN                                                       

11/7    12:30 DISMISSAL                                                          

11/8    END MARKING PERIOD 1, ACS ALTITUDE NIGHT 
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REMIND Codes: Clubs 
TEXT: 81010 

 

Chimes: b3ca92 
Performing Arts: @6e87bg 
STREAM Club:  @streamcl 

Ukrainain Dance:  @ukraina 
Spanish Club: @64e27c 
Show Choir: @d7e6dc 

Senior Drama: @hkbea6 
Coding Club: @926s8a 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 More ACS pictures and articles on our facebook page! 

FSA CORNER                                                              

*BIG NEWS: Christmas Bazaar date has been 
changed to December 2nd!  

 

*Buttered Braids –thank you to all who 
participated. The fundraiser made about 

$250.  
 

*Kid Stuff books(NOT mandatory) $25 or 

please return books - due by October 12th. 
  

*October 18th Paint and Sip Party  
Tickets available at the office 

 

*October 25th second FSA Meeting 7pm 
 

*October 29th Christmas Bazaar Meeting 7pm 

*Save the Date:                
November 8th ACS Night at 

Altitude in Woodbridge 
 

Clubs– see website 
Performing Arts Club will meet 

October 22 – all singers and 
actors in grades 2-5 are welcomed 

to join! Forms coming! 
 

10/10  Coding 4pm, Math Survivors, Sr. Drama                                                                                                                     
10/11  No Clubs                                                                                                    
10/12  No Clubs                                                                        
10/15  STREAM 4pm                                                                         
10/16  Sodality during lunch                                                     
10/17   Sr. Drama 4 pm, Math Survivors                                
10/18   No Clubs                                                                     
10/19  No Clubs 

 
Sports 

Bowling – Every Tuesday in October!  

 

Basketball – Starts October 25th Get your forms 

in!   WE NEED YOUR PAPERWORK ASAP!! We have 
out referees scheduled but cannot begin without 
completed paperwork. 

 

 
 


